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Uniqueness of Uganda


A former missionary in 
Uganda moved to South 

Africa and continued 
preaching there.  One of  
his men, Shane Tasker, 

came to visit Uganda and 
led this boda rider to the 

Lord!  Shane wants to 
serve the Lord in DRC, 
which is on our border.


Prayer Requests

• Bible translation works 

in Runyankore and 
Lhukonzo


• Preaching point in 
Kishanyarazi


• Church Plants in 
Kinyayobyo and 
Ribweryakyona


• Mountain ministry

• New Discipleship Points

• Marcus and Kendra at 

Bible college


Sending Church


        Calvary Baptist

    Church


1823 S. Miami Ave.

Marshall, MO  65340


660-886-9772

Pastor Rodney Haggett


Mission Board


PO Box 9

Harrison, TN 37341


423-344-5050

www.bimi.org


Africa Dir. Eric Bohman

Stay up-to-date with our 
brief  monthly videos on 

our website.
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in Uganda 
Church’s 8th Anniversary

  What an amazing thing to look back these last eight  years 
and see what God has done here in Kasese.  Back then, 
there were no saved people, no land, no building and now 
to see what God has done and is doing in these eight years!

  The church continues to preach the Gospel, see people 
get saved, baptize them, disciple them, and start other 
preaching points and churches in other villages.  Praise the 
Lord for faithful men and women.


2nd Boda Riders Conference

  In April we were able to host another Boda Riders 
Conference.  We gave out 200 invitation cards to the boda 
riders (men who ride motorcycles as public transportation) 
and we had a total of  150 in attendance at this event.

  We played many games with them and their motorcycles.  
For the winners, we gave out spare parts gift cards and fuel 
gift cards.  We had the traffi   
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  We thank the Lord for the testimony our church has with 
the care and concern for these boda riders.

Family Update

   I am so thankful for today’s technology that allows us to 
video call the college kids and stay connected! Marcus and 
Kendra are nearing the end of  their fi
       



Still More Weddings

  We had two more weddings in the past two months.  
One took place in the village of  Kyinyayobyo and the 
other in Kasese town.  We thank all the churches and 
individuals who gave “goats” so that these couples 
could do right.  Praise the Lord that through your 
giving we were able to give 82 goats as dowry for the 
many weddings in these last few months.

Church members on 8th Anniversary

Boda riders and their motorcycles

Johnson and Jennifer
 Brian and Vaster
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